
Dear Customer, 

 

We are very sorry for the inconvenience, our copier at this office has been down. We have 
an IT ticket placed to resolve the issue and are just waiting for the tech to come on sight for 
repairs. This is why there has been a delay in shipments.  

 

If you have any questions about this, please contact our office via email: 
kansas.overlandpark@regus.com or by phone: (913) 693-8000. 

 

Thank you again, and apologies for the inconvenience.  

 

Warm Regards,  

Carol Burgen 

Dual Center Community Manager  
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